THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 29, 2020

Sheri A. Dillon, Esq. Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 1111 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Washington, DC 20004

Dear Ms. Dillon:

Pursuant to the provisions of section 2634.201(g) of Title 5 of the Code of Federal Regulations, as the White House Office designated ethics official, I have determined that good cause exists to grant the President an additional 45-day extension to the annual public financial disclosure report (OGE Form 278) deadline. As a result, the deadline for submitting the President's report is now August 13, 2020.

Sincerely,

Scott F. Gast

Deputy Counsel to the President